
Muhammad Adam Aslamsyah

Experience

Education

Tools & Skills

UI / UX Designer

UI / UX Designer & 
Research Intern

UI / UX Designer

UI / UX Designer

UI/UX Designer

Sumatera Institute of Technology

www.adammuhammadd24.my.id

Pusat Riset dan Inovasi Big Data 

Institut Teknologi Sumatera

Skilvul

GorryWell

RSIA Prima Qonita

Bachelor of Informatics Engineering,

adammuhammadd24@gmail.com

+6282185877733

linkedin.com/adammuhammadd24

instagram.com/adammuhammadd24

Lampung, Indonesia - Internship

Jakarta, Indonesia - Internship

Jakarta, Indonesia - Fulltime 
Remote

Baturaja, Indonesia - Fulltime

I worked on the covid-19 zone mobile application research 
project in Bandar Lampung and South Lampung, led by the 
Head of the Center for Big Data Research and Innovation at 
the Sumatra Institute of Technology. I worked on the 
mockup design of the application and helped write a 
journal published in the pROCEEDINGS OF THE INTERNATIONAL 
CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED TECHNOLOGY AND MULTIDISCIPLINE 
(ICATAM) 2021: "Advanced Technology and Multidisciplinary 
Prospective Towards Bright Future" Faculty of Advanced 
Technology and Multidiscipline on October 13-14, 2021 in 
Surabaya, Indonesia. I cooperated and received feedback 
from other internship teams such as programmers, data 
analysts, data scientists, and Project heads.

I attended Skilvul's UI/UX Design bootcamp for 8 weeks, 
then worked on the Redesign UI/UX challenge project from 
Skilvul's partner kitabisa.com, which project was to 
redesign the UI/UX of the latest news feature. I worked on 
the feature redesign using the design thinking method. I 
worked with 2 people in my group to create a style guide, 
wireframe, mockup, and prototype. This project was also 
assessed and received feedback directly from the skilvul 
mentor.

I worked on improving the GoryWell app by redesigning the 
UI/UX of some of the pre-existing features to make them 
better and more interactive. There I also worked on a 
project to create a design system for the GorryWell 
application. I worked in the product team, where I was with 
the product manager and qa engineer. In addition, I also 
collaborated a lot with frontend engineers from the IT team 
to synchronize the UI/UX design.

I worked on a project to create a web design for RSIA Prima 
Qonita, where I created the UI/UX design from scratch 
because the previous web was outdated and could not be 
compared, but the owner wanted a website that displayed 
information about his hospital and the types of services 
effectively. In addition, I also created UI/UX Design for the 
RSIA Prima Qonita employee attendance application. I got 
feedback from the head of the multimedia and IT unit, as 
well as direct feedback from the owner. The results I 
worked on were the final mockup of the RSIA Prima Qonita 
web design and the final mockup of the UI/UX Design of the 
RSIA Prima Qonita Employee Attendance Application.
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Lampung, Indonesia. Graduated in July 2023
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